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- Mr. Gary Harder, Rail Carrier Compliance Specialist )

"Mr. Alan R. Scott, Transportation Operation Manager
Wathng‘ton State Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300-S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250 '
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: = 5th Street Railroad Crossing
Dear Messrs. Harder and_Scott, ‘

Thank you for taking the time to meet Wlth Dave Zabell Clty
Admlnlstrator and me at the Clty of Maryswlle '

. We discussed the Cltx pendlng quuest for the opening of 5th St1 eet w 1th '
the City Council during the Council meeting on N ovember 14th. There
was a unanimous deq151011 to requeqt a Public Hearing for 5th Street.

It is also the desire 'of the Council to keep the two (2} issues of a high
speed train and the 5th Street opening request separate. They suggested
'two qeparate Hearlngs, even if held the same evening.

Councll’s pr eference was to hold both Hearlngs on the same date. If that
was not possible, they requested that the Hearlng for the 5th Street
openlng be held first. :

Please notify me .of your préfer‘ehce S0 we can assist with arrangements.
‘Slncerely, o ‘

Ken Winckler
Director of Public Works
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